
Sayyid Al-Hakeem meets Babir, affirms stability preservation at all levels

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the head of the Kurdish

Unarmed Group, Prince Sheikh Ali Babir, on 22/10/2023. They discussed the developments in the

political landscape in Iraq and the region, as well as the evolving events in occupied

Palestine.

His Eminence emphasized the importance of maintaining communication between political forces

and adopting dialogue to resolve the outstanding issues among all parties. H.E. urged everyone

to take responsibility for preserving the current stability, as it is the result of the

sacrifices made by Iraqis of all backgrounds.


